Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers

Secretary
MRS, LUCILLE HINMON
1919 Imperial Ave.
SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH
Phone 467-5327

March 8, 1972

Because of the ideal snow conditions and climate, Utah is the skiing State.

We are fortunate in having Earl Miller, the inventor and patentee of the best and most necessary releases to prevent foot and leg damage to the skiler, as a member of our society.

As President of Miller Ski Company, Orem, Utah, Mr. Miller will be our guest speaker and will discuss with us how he obtained his patents and the necessary steps for us to follow up a successful business.

The Society has a number of important announcements that you should hear and Saturday March 18th is the day. See you there!

Note our time for this meeting is-3 P.M. as requested by the University. The place, as usual, Merriott Library Auditorium.

Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers

Secretary
MRS. LUCILLE HINMON
1919 Imperial Ave.
SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH
Phone 467-5327

Dr. Wayne S. Brown, PhD. of Stanford University, and Associate Dean of the School of Engineering, University of Utah, will be our guest speaker at our regular meeting April 15th at 4 P.M. (note the time, we have gone back to our regular time), at the Merriott Library Auditorium, University of Utah.

Dr. Brown has Patents of his own and will welcome your question after his talk.

We are looking forward to greeting guests from the B. Y. U. and hope you will be there to help make them feel welcome.

We will also have definite information on Inventor's Week, May 14 to May 20 and of the places for our tour, dinner and speaker at our May 20th meeting. This will be a very special day.

Remember all paid up members will be guests at these events.

PLEASE MAKE AN EFFORT TO BE THERE.

Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers

Secretary
MRS. LUCILLE HINMON
1919 Imperial Ave.
SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH
Phone 467-5327

Dear Member:

The Society is certainly appreciative of the courtesy extended us by the Salt Lake Tribune through our friend Mr. Mike Korologos, by giving us much needed publicity on our October meeting.

Also to K S L TV in sending Mr. Brown whose pictures appeared on the 10 o'clock News Reel, showing Mrs. Gould demonstrating her bread dispenser and Mr. Horn's presentation of how a modern airport should be constructed. To you who missed it, several of our members were also in the overall pictures.

Our next meeting will be held November 18th, at 4 P.M. in the Utah Power and Light Auditorium, 40 East 1st So.. You can park free in the rear.

Our guest speaker will be Mr. Earl Miller and quoting from his letter to the Society of October 17th, "I have collected many invaluable documents for the Society which apply to each and every member and will bring those to our next meeting."

My opinion is that Earl Miller is one of the outstanding inventors in the Intermountain region and to miss this meeting will be a great loss to any member.

Bring your friends.

Mr. Miller will also demonstrate the latest in ski equipment.

Sul Hudeison

Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers

Secretary MRS. LUCILLE HINMON 1919 Imperiol Ave. SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH Phone 467-5327

Dear Member:

An invitation to just relax for a short time on December 16th, in the comfortable atmosphere of the Utah Power and Light Auditorium, 40 East 1st South, at 4 P.M., while Ferrell S. Henderson discusses and demonstrates his patent success.

Any member who was not at the regular meeting in November missed seeing a splendid demonstration and getting the up-to-date information on U. S. and Foreign patents as only Earl Miller's success and experience can give.

We appreciate Earl and want him to know of our admiration for him and wishes for his continued success.

Everyone is interested in highway safety so be at our December meeting and learn how you may be saved from a costly and painful rear end collision should your car stall on the road.

See you on the 16th! !.

In 1973:

The University of Utah and Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers will hold The Inventors Exposition in the Salt Palace, September 21st and 22nd.

Best wishes for a joyful season and a happy, prosperous and inventive New Year, from your officers.

Carl Chederson

Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers

Secretary MRS. LUCILLE HINMON 1919 Imperial Ave. SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH Phone 467-5327

Dear Inventor:

Charles R. Gibbs will be our guest speaker for January 20th meeting, at 4 P.M. in the Utah Power & Light Auditorium, 40 East First South. Enter from 2nd South into Regent Street for free parking in rear of building.

Mr. Gibbs, a full time Research and Patent Product Development Director, at the University of Utah, will discuss the subject; Straight Talk to Inventors and Services Available Through Government Agencies to Inventors.

Also discussed will be the Inventors Exposition to be held in the Salt Palace, September 20-21-22, 1973, of which Mr. Gibbs will be Chairman. The last Exposition gave, Henderson, Gould and others a boost and it can help you!!

We want to thank Ferrell Henderson for an outstanding review of his inventive experiences and demonstration of his See and Safe patented safety device for your car, which was noted favorably and exhibeted by Don Olson of K. S. L. TV News Reel.

Our thanks also to Sgts. Hanson and Bengent of the Salt Lake Public Safety Department and Lt. Vance of the Sheriff's Dept. for attending our meeting. One gets a feeling of greater confidence in our public officers when they take time from their busy schedules to gain additional knowlege for public safety.

Thanks also to Joe Hrabvoskey for the demonstrations of his QuickFlare tool he is making. Certainly a quicker and better way to make a flare.

Invite and bring your friends Saturday the 20th. Don't let weather keep you away, the know-how you gain overcomes other inconveniences.

Lurle B Anderson

Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers

Secretary
MRS. LUCILLE HINMON
1919 Imperial Ave.
SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH
Phone 467-5327

February 1973

Dear Inventor:

Don't miss the regular meeting, February 17th at 4 P.M. in the Utah Power & Light Auditorium, 40 East 1st South, Enter from 2nd South into Regent Street for free parking in the rear of the building.

We have some very important material to discuss so we need you there.

The outstanding group attending the last meeting received some excellent information on patents and marketing from Charles R. Gibbs.

We appreciate Mr. Gibbs taking time from his busy schedule and thank him for a stimulating discussion.

Jay Woodward has consented to demonstrate his patent and discuss reasons for its universal installation which will save lives and enormous expense paid out now by the trucking industry.

Some excellent opportunities are available to members so plan to attend Saturday, February 17th.

Lank 5 Chudenson

Intermountain Society of Inventors and Designers

Secretary
MRS, LUCILLE HINMON
1919 Imperial Ave.
SALT TAKE CITY, UTAH
Phone 467-5327

March 9, 1973

Dear Inventor:

We feel especially fortunate and pleased that Mr. Philip A. Mallinckrodt, Patent Attorney, has been able to arrange his schedule to be our speaker at the Saturday meeting, March 17, at 4 P.M. in the Utah Power and Light Auditorium, 40 E. 1st South.

Mr. Mallinckrodt has obtained patents for many inventors and at present is Chairman of the Utah State Bar Patent Section.

His wide experience in the field of invention will be especially beneficial to anyone interested in this field so bring your friends.

As was announced at the last meeting, our Vice-President, Paul Young is in charge of planning the Society's roster and Mr. Dunn, publisher of the Tooele Transcript Bulletin will discuss some costs and format on publishing such a roster.

Charles Gibbs will be at the meeting to complete your sign up for the coming Exposition.

Thanks to Jay Woodward for his safety brake demonstration at our last meeting. The help and presence of his family members was pleasant to note.

We urge you to attend.

Carla Chiderson

Intermountain Society of Inventors and MRS. Lucille HINMON Designers

1919 Imperial Ave. SALT LAKE CITY, WIAH Phone 467-5327

Dear Inventor:

The Society's guest speaker for our April 21 1973 meeting will be Steven L. Barrett, Director of Ecconomic Development with the Salt Lake City Chamber of Commerce.

At our March 17 1973 meeting your officers were given a unanimous vote to go ahead and publish a complete membership directory. We have been able to engage a publisher who will provide a cover, print our material with pictures at a reasonable cost and at the same time maintain the excellence required by the Society.

We hope all members, both active and inactive will take advantage of this opportunity (inactives, your return to activity is hoped for). The cost will be \$2.00 each and you must furnish your black and white glossy 2x2 inch picture with the completed form enclosed.

Be sure to note the deadline this is necessary because of Inventor's Week and banquet in May and The Intermountain Inventors Exposition in September.

Anyone not attending our March meeting missed having your questions answered by Phillip Mallinckrodt, leader in the field of patent law. We want to thank Mr. Mallinckrodt for his time and interesting discussion.

See you on April 21st at 4 p.m. at the Utah Power & Light Auditorium, 40 East 1st So. Parking in the rear.

Cal & Cluderson

Intermountain Society of Inventors and MBS. LUCILLE HINMON 1919 Imperial Ave. SALT JAKE CITY, UTAH Designers

Phone 467-5327

Dear Inventor:

Our October meeting, guest speaker, Mr. George W Jackson related how he was requested to make and design an incinerator developing near 2000 degrees F to consume hospital waste placed in plastic containers. Temperatures developed plus forced air consumes all of refuse leaving zero waste, ash and oxides, stack loss was held at zero polution.

Also related was how he and his brother invented and patented his Hydro Flame Heater.

We appreciate Mr Jackson coming and giving us a stimulating talk with a fine question and answer period,

Our fine treasurer, Mr Snow came early and welcomed two new members as well as many dues paying inventors.

We have the lowest dues requirement of any organization so your membership payment, if not already paid, should be given at the next meeting. Many members have said that the information obtained from any meeting is worth more than the dues for membership.

Our numbers have increased to a point where it was possible to issue certificates as well as pocket cards, your certificate was well designed and printed, it will be presented as soon as we can get someone to pen your name attractively(Our past President Ed Rabiger is contacting a penman)

We are welcoming new members from all parts of the Intermountain area and distant States, even Julian B Miller from Virginia, Also welcome is Mr Fortunato A DeLeon of the Phillipines, Best wishes to you, Julian, Fortunato and the many others.

On Nov. 14th Dale Nelson has arranged for Frieda McCoy who is in charge of the Patent Search Room at the Merriot Library U of U to demonstrate a patent search at 7 P M, You are all invited.

The regular November meeting will be the 17th 4 PM in Utah Power and Lights Auditorium No 40 E 1st So. And we appreciate the excellent notice The Deseret News printed of our October Meeting.

Reports from all your officers Paul Young, Vice Pres. Charles Snow, Treas. Lucille Hinmon, Sec. With members of Board Ed Rabiger, Ferrell Henderson, Jay Woodward, Theo Horn and George Jones wil be given at this time as well as nominations for the coming year.

SEE YOU THERE!